
Position: Baker Apprentice

Who we are: Bread Uprising is a home based community bakery located in Durham, NC. We have 
been operating since Fall 2009. Bread Uprising is a community supported bakery, or CSB, that bakes 
for 40 households. We are rooted in queer, people of color, and working class communities. We func-
tion as a cooperative– workers and members make decisions together about what happens in the 
bakery. We operate a weekly subscription program where members contribute what they can, and 
receive the bread that they want and need. Bread Uprising bakes sandwich and artisan-style breads, 
muffins, granola, special-order cakes and cupcakes, and more. We specialize in vegan baking and also 
offer gluten free options. Bread Uprising is currently expanding to reach more people and venues in 
the Durham area. We are in the process of officially becoming a worker-owned cooperative.

Responsibilities: Bread uprising is seeking a baker apprentice. The position is for 3-6 
months.  Candidates should enjoy physical work, be passionate about food and justice and strive for 
their work to have a positive impact in their community and local economy. Work duties will be bal-
anced between baking, community organizing, relationship-building, fundraising, administrative 
tasks and any other duties assigned. On the job training will be provided for all tasks. Candidates 
should be comfortable working on their own and collaboratively with the other bakers and with mem-
bers of Bread Uprising’s CSB.

Compensation: Beginning work will be 8-10 hours a week with the potential for additional hours 
depending on our workload, and the possibility to explore becoming a full-time baker-organizer at the 
end of the training period, if both parties are interested. Starting pay will be hourly at minimum wage, 
with the possibility for increases as revenue expands.

Qualifications: Our ideal candidate would have some baking experience, (bread, pastries,  and/or 
cakes) good people skills competent computer skills and feel confident in their communication abili-
ties both written and verbal. Past experience in community building/organizing, food service, coop-
eratives, and/or business management a plus.

To apply: Fill out an application form and email it to us at breaduprising@resist.ca or drop it off in 
the mailbox at 816 Yancey St. / Durham NC 27701. Applications are due by 5pm on Friday, October 
26th, 2012.

People of color, women, queer & trans people encouraged to apply.
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